July 13, 2016

Pierce Macdonald-Powell

powell@walnut-creek.org

City of Walnut Creek

1666 N. Main Street

Walnut Creek, CA  94596

Dear Ms. Macdonald-Powell:

I am in support of the Shadelands SportsMall and would like to see this come to our community as quickly as possible.  This is a perfect re-use of a very old and outdated building and site. 

Please do whatever you can to expedite approvals so this project can become a reality in the Shadelands very soon so the thousands of athletes in the area have a place to train and play nearby rather than driving all over the county.
Sincerely,

